
 
 

BEACON FALLS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

COMMISSION  
 

                                                    

                                                               

November 30, 2019 

 

To: Len Greene 

      Town Clerk 

 

Re: Cancellation of December 23, 2019 EDC Meeting 
 

 

Dear Len, 

 

At the November 25, 2019 meeting of the EDC, a motion was made and passed that because of the December EDC 

Meeting falling just two days before Christmas, the meeting will be cancelled.  

 

Thank you and we wish you and your family a safe and wonderful holiday season. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter Christensen 
Clerk 


